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5th July 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents 

Sex education is a compulsory element in all Key Stages within the National Curriculum. In Year 3 the aim 
is to give children accurate information about their bodies. 

The programme will be delivered by members of Year 3 teaching staff and classes split into biologically 
boys and biologically girls separately.  

Topics that will be discussed are: 

- Parts of the Body 

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school or class teacher. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs T Chudleigh 
Head of School 

http://twitter.com/

